
 

 

 
 

3rd June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
We wish to invite you to our Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly on Friday 18th July 2025.  
 
Please come to the main office and once all the children are in school, the doors will 
open at 9.15am, the assembly will start at 9.30am and last about an hour.  
 
The children will stay in school after the event.  
 
Due to the seating capacity in the hall, we will only be able to allow 2 adults per 
child. A member of staff will sign you in to the building.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at this momentous event in your child’s school life.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Grainger, Mr Stevens, Mrs Miles and Mrs Cadman 


